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NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement 

on New York Governor Kathy Hochul’s public safety plan: 

“The governor’s proposal includes significant steps, which I have advocated for, that 

would make New York safer, while not undoing important reforms. It is a big step 

forward that these proposals are being discussed at the highest level in Albany, and I 

am grateful to the governor and the legislature for their partnership.” 
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